
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week commencing 13.05.19 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,     

 

English:– This week we will continue learning to retell the traditional tale of Goldilocks and the 

Three Bears. The children will write their own version and use their new characters, objects and 

settings.  

 

Phonics:-  In phonics we will be revising blending and segmenting real and alien words with au 

(launch), ir (thirteen),  alternative ‘ay’ graphemes (ay, ai, ey, eigh, a, a_e), o_e (cone) and 

polysyllabic words.   

 

Maths:-  We will continue our learning on division. We will start the week by recapping the 

vocabulary and solving division problems by sharing objects and pictures. We will then move onto 

solving problems by drawing, e.g. 8 ÷ 2 =  

 

  

  

 
 

Topic:- We will be continuing with our ‘Ready, Steady, Grow’ topic by labelling plants, flowers 

and trees. We will observe our sunflowers which we will plant this week.  

 

PSHE:- This week we will continue our learning about Relationships. We will recap what we have 

already learnt about families and friends. We will discuss how we feel when we hold hands with 

our family and friends and think about why and when we do this.  

 

At home you could:  

 Revise the days of the week and months of the year. 

 Retell your new version of Goldilocks and the Three Bears and write a character 

description. 

 

Dates to remember:  

Friday 24th May: Year 1 Shared Learning – Art  

Thursday 27th June: Weybridge Walk  

Friday 28th June: Year 1 Disco  

Friday 19th July: Grandparents Tea Party  

 

 

Thank you! 

 

The Year 1 Team 

 

Hedgehogs: Miss Riches, Mrs Goldsworthy, Mrs Croft, Mrs Stokes & Miss Mayle 

Foxes: Mrs Stanford, Mrs Tobin & Mrs Higgins 

Squirrels: Mrs Twomey & Mrs Wallace 
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